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Dear Manhasset Families, 
 
Last spring, your son/daughter participated in the New York State Education Department’s 3-8 testing. 
The State Education Department has recently released these results which have been uploaded to the 
Manhasset Parent Portal.  To view student results, log on to the portal and click on your child’s 
identification number.  Next, click on the Assessments tab at the top of the next page.  On the resulting 
page, you can view your child’s scaled score (“SS”) and performance level (“LV”) for each assessment. 
Using the links below, you will find Definitions of Performance Levels that includes scale score ranges 
associated with each performance level. 

Please note, specific student performance reports that include comparative information as well as sub 
scores by standard will be released separately.  A separate message will alert you when these reports 
have been posted to your parent portal account.  
 
If you need help accessing the district’s parent portal please e-mail mpp@manhassetschools.org.  If you 
have any questions regarding your child’s score or their score report please contact your child’s building 
principal or the appropriate District Coordinator: 
 
English Language Arts: Dr. Rebecca Chowske  

Mathematics: Lauren Tallarine 
 
Science: Thomas Elkins 
 
Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful school year.  
 
Warmly,  

 

Gaurav Passi, Ed.D.  
Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction 
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